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23 May 1995 

Dr D Westmoreland 

PHLS 
University Hospital of Wales, 

Beath Park 
Cardiff 
CF4 4XW 

Dear Diana 

RE: HEPATITIS C LOOK-BACK 

Thank you for your fax concerning the meeting on 25 May 1995. 

I can confirm that we have had no problems over liaison with hospitals and we are at 

present managing the work load. The number of units identified are given in the copy 

letter sent to Dr Rubinsun. As you arc aware there are currently no problems with costs 

regarding this exercise. 

With many thanks for you. 4Si iancc. 

Yours sincerely 

G RO-C 
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DR R DAVID HUTTON 

Consultant Iiaeint;atologt 
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